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TO: Finance Committee
Alderperson James Brey, Chair

FROM: City Clerk Mackenzie Reed-Kadow
DATE: August 24, 2021
SUBJECT: City of Manitowoc — District 8 Polling Place

Thank you for your consideration on changing the District 8 polling place from Lincoln Park

Cabin 2 to the Lincoln Park Fieldhouse effective for the 2022 Spring Primary.

You may recall that the District 8 polling place was changed in 2020 out of necessity as various
facilities had to make decisions about what was best for their operations as the COVID-19
pandemic took shape. At that time, Cabin 2 was the best option available as the ADA upgrades
to the Lincoln Park Fieldhouse had not yet been completed. The accessibility upgrade of the
Fieldhouse is now complete and offers more space and a better layout for a polling place than
Cabin 2.

As with past polling place changes, if approved | will work with the City Attorney’s office to draft

an ordinance reflecting this change to be presented to the Common Council for adoption.
Thank you for your consideration on this matter. Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have

any questions or would like to further discuss this.

Sincerely,
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Mackenzie Reed-Kadow
City Clerk
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